HARVARD GRADUATE SCHOOL OF EDUCATION’S PROJECT ZERO PRESENTS

DEEPER THINKING, ACTIVE LEARNING

AN INTERACTIVE WORKSHOP ON MAKING THINKING VISIBLE

Thursday, December 5, 2019 — 4:30 - 6:00 p.m.
Gutman Conference Center, 6 Appian Way, Cambridge, MA

what does good thivking
have +o do with
good learning?

What are the
ingredients of
good thinking?

Can good thinking
be tanght? How?

Visible Thinking is a flexible and systematic research-based conceptual framework, which aims to
integrate the development of students’ thinking with content learning across subject matters.

During this interactive workshop, participants will have an opportunity to:

a) try out several thinking routines with a variety of curricular materials;

b) hear an introduction to the research background of the framework to learn about the concept
of dispositions fostered through routines;

c) discuss the design of thinking routines and consider how they may be woven into classroom
discourse and embedded in curriculum design.

pzero.in/deeperthinking2019-p

$25 for individuals, $20 for
groups of 3 or more from a Scholarships
single organization.

Project Zero is able to provide a limited number of
December 05, 2019 scholarships to public school educators working in
4:30PM to 6:00PM schools with a free and reduced lunch rate of 35% or

more OR educators working primarily with students
who attend these schools. For further details,
please visit the workshop registration page or email
pzlearn@gse.harvard.edu.
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